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large antennas above innocent foreign neighborhoods.
SolderSmoke takes you into the basement workshops and
electronics parts stores of these exotic foreign places,
and lets you experience the life of an expatriate geek.
If you are looking for restaurant or hotel
recommendations, look elsewhere. But if you need to know
where to get an RF choke re-wound in Santo Domingo,
SolderSmoke is the book for you. SolderSmoke is no
ordinary memoir. It is a technical memoir. Each chapter
contains descriptions of Bill's struggles to understand
(really understand) radio-electronic theory. Why does
P=IE? Do holes really flow through transistors? What is
a radio wave? How does a frequency mixer produce sum and
difference frequencies? If these are the kinds of
questions that keep you up at night, this book is for
you. Finally, SolderSmoke is about brotherhood.
International, cross-border brotherhood. Through the
SolderSmoke podcast we have discovered that all around
the world, in countries as different as Sudan and
Switzerland, there are geeks just like us, guys with
essentially the same story, guys who got interested in
radio and electronics as teenagers, and who have stuck
with it ever since. Our technical addiction gives us
something in common, something that transcends national
differences. And our electronics gives us the means to
communicate. United by a common interest in radio, and
drawn closer together by means of the internet, we form
an "International Brotherhood of Electronic Wizards."
Get on the Air with HF Digital Steve Ford 2011-01-01
Step-by-step guide that will get you started in the
fascinating world of HF digital technology. Written in
an easy to understand, conversational style, this book
will show you how to set up and operate your own HF
digital. The text includes instructions for configuring
software programs for popular modes such as RTTY, PSK31
and JT65. You will also learn about other digital
communication modes including MFSK, Olivia and PACTOR.-Book cover.
Interference Handbook 1986
Consumer Reports January-December 2003 Consumer Reports
Books 2004-03
Psychological Operations United States. Department of
the Army 1971
U.S. Military Information Operations in Afghanistan
Arturo Munoz 2012-04-30 The U.S. Marine Corps, which has
long recognized the importance of influencing the
civilian population in a counterinsurgency environment,
requested an evaluation of the effectiveness of the
psychological operations element of U.S. military
information operations in Afghanistan from 2001 to 2010
based on how well messages and themes were tailored to
target audiences. This monograph responds to that
request.
Antenna Zoning for the Radio Amateur Fred Hopengarten
2001-01-01 Proven techniques and strategies that a ham
and his or her attorney can use to obtain an antennastructure permit. CD-ROM included containing case law,
sample letters you can customize, and additional

OGT Writing Andrea J. Lapey 2005-01-01 OGT Exit Level
Writing provides real examples of student writing on
tests similar to the Ohio Graduation Test for practice.
Students create their own methods of evaluation for
their writing and learn valuable tips on how to write
compositions for all testing situations. This book is
suitable for students in all states who will take
writing tests as part of academic requirements.
Black Boomerang Sefton Delmer 1962
Lord Haw-Haw William Joyce 2018-10-22 Along with his
later Twilight over England, these two writings by Irish
American William Joyce ("Lord Haw-Haw"), first published
during his years of activism in Britain prior to the
Second World War, sum up in many respects the worldview
of this most famous radio propaganda broadcaster in
history. Joyce was from its earliest inception an active
member of Oswald Mosley's British Union of Fascists
(BUF), and easily its best public speaker. After 1937,
when he left the BUF, he formed his own organisation,
the British National Socialist League (BNSL). It was for
the latter organisation that Joyce penned National
Socialism Now--his manifesto to the British people on
how a National Socialist Britain would be structured. It
includes sections on the "meaning of National
Socialism," "The menace of Class War and Snobbery," "The
National Socialist structure of government," the "Need
of economic revolution," "Finance and the people,"
"Machinery and shorter hours," "Scientific regulation as
opposed to Laissez Faire," a detailed discussion on the
future of the Empire and foreign policy, the need to use
"legal and constitutional methods," religious freedom,
and the Jewish Question. Although the BNSL was highly
active, it was never allowed the chance to test itself
electorally, as the advent of the war--against which
Joyce warned in his manifesto--saw the mass arrest of
dissidents in Britain and Joyce's exile in Germany. The
second essay, Fascism and Jewry, was written as a BUF
leaflet in 1935, which describes the attacks on the BUF
by Jews and the organisation's official response. This
new edition has been completely reset with a new
biography of the author, and has 54 supplementary
footnotes to allow the modern reader to understand all
the references in the text to events and personalities
of the time.
SolderSmoke Bill Meara 2014-11-16 SolderSmoke is the
story of a secret, after-hours life in electronics. Bill
Meara started out as a normal kid, from a normal
American town. But around the age of 12 he got
interested in electronics, and he has never been the
same. To make matters worse, when he got older he became
a diplomat. His work has taken him to Panama, Honduras,
El Salvador, the Spanish Basque Country, the Dominican
Republic, the Azores islands of Portugal, London, and,
most recently, Rome. In almost all of these places his
addiction to electronics caused him to seek out likeminded radio fiends, to stay up late into the night
working on strange projects, and to build embarrassingly
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precedent-setting legal cases and reference material.
The ARRL Antenna Compendium 1986-12-01 The premiere
volume includes articles on a multiband portable, quads
and loops, baluns, the Smith Chart, and more.
Parentology Dalton Conley 2014-03-18 An award-winning
scientist offers his unorthodox approach to
childrearing: “Parentology is brilliant, jaw-droppingly
funny, and full of wisdom…bound to change your thinking
about parenting and its conventions” (Amy Chua, author
of Battle Hymn of the Tiger Mother). If you’re like many
parents, you might ask family and friends for advice
when faced with important choices about how to raise
your kids. You might turn to parenting books or simply
rely on timeworn religious or cultural traditions. But
when Dalton Conley, a dual-doctorate scientist and fullblown nerd, needed childrearing advice, he turned to
scientific research to make the big decisions. In
Parentology, Conley hilariously reports the results of
those experiments, from bribing his kids to do math
(since studies show conditional cash transfers improved
educational and health outcomes for kids) to teaching
them impulse control by giving them weird names (because
evidence shows kids with unique names learn not to react
when their peers tease them) to getting a vasectomy
(because fewer kids in a family mean smarter kids).
Conley encourages parents to draw on the latest data to
rear children, if only because that level of engagement
with kids will produce solid and happy ones. Ultimately
these experiments are very loving, and the outcomes are
redemptive—even when Conley’s sassy kids show him the
limits of his profession. Parentology teaches you
everything you need to know about the latest literature
on parenting—with lessons that go down easy. You’ll be
laughing and learning at the same time.
An American Artist in Tokyo Michiyo Morioka 2007
Northwest artist Frances Blakemore had a lifelong love
affair with Japan. She first went to Japan in 1935 and
spent most of her adult life in Tokyo. Her experience
with Japan encompassed the entire period from preWorld
War II militarism to postwar modernization. Illustrated
with photographs and striking color reproductions of her
work, this book introduces the adventures of a
remarkable American artist and provides a new
perspective on U.S.Japanese cultural relations.
Antenna Towers for Radio Amateurs Don Daso 2010
Taliban Narratives Thomas H. Johnson 2018-02-01 Why has
the Taliban been so much more effective in presenting
messages that resonate with the Afghan population than
the United States, the Afghan government and their
allies? This book, based on years of field research and
the assessment of hundreds of original source materials,
examines the information operations and related
narratives of Afghan insurgents, especially the Afghan
Taliban, and investigates how the Taliban has won the
information war. Taliban messaging, wrapped in the
narrative of jihad, is both to the point and in tune
with its target audiences. On the other hand, the United
States and its Kabul allies committed a basic messaging
blunder, failing to present narratives that spoke to or,
often, were even understood by their target audiences.
Thomas Johnson systematically explains why the United
States lost this "battle of the story" in Afghanistan,
and argues that this defeat may have cost the US the
entire war, despite its conventional and technological
superiority.
Passport to World Band Radio 1997 Lawrence Magne
1996-09-17 A guide to what's on, how to listen and what
to buy
The Worldwide Listening Guide John Figliozzi 2021-12-15
This new 10th edition of John Figliozzi's popular
Worldwide Listening Guide explains radio listening in
all of today's formats - "live," on-demand, WiFi,
podcast, terrestrial, satellite, internet, digital and,
of course, analog AM, FM and SW. The introductory
section explains all the newest delivery methods for
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radio, and the devices used to access broadcasts from
around the world at any time of day or night. Listening
to programs from distant lands is no longer a late-night
activity dependant upon shortwave propagation
conditions. There is a whole other world of radio out
there for your listening enjoyment. Thousands of radio
stations worldwide use the Internet to stream their
broadcasts. Traditional radio is being augmented by
computers, laptops, tablets, smartphones, satellites,
WiFi receivers and multiplexed digital transmission
methods, greatly enhancing the listening experience.Use
The Worldwide Listening Guide to join in the excitement
of listening to worldwide radio, listening to news,
information, music and entertainment from around the
world broadcast in English. The Guide is organized to
make it easy and convenient to find radio programs of
interest to you. All program listings are provided two
ways:First, programs are listed by UTC time, station,
days of broadcast, the type of program, and their
frequencies and web addresses.Second, special Classified
Listings are provided to help listeners find programs of
specific interest. The 37 classified program listings
make it easy to find programs by topic or subject area.
Antenna Basics Bob Grove 2017-07-08 Antennas are the
most important accessory in a radio installation.
Whether for ham radio, shortwave listening, or scanning,
there are simple answers to complex problems. The
contents of this book are compiled from authoritative
articles in Monitoring Times magazine.
Listening to Longwave 2007-01-01 An introduction to the
"basement band" or longwaves of the radio spectrum.
How to Become a Radio Amateur American Radio Relay
League 2021-09-09 This work has been selected by
scholars as being culturally important and is part of
the knowledge base of civilization as we know it. This
work is in the public domain in the United States of
America, and possibly other nations. Within the United
States, you may freely copy and distribute this work, as
no entity (individual or corporate) has a copyright on
the body of the work. Scholars believe, and we concur,
that this work is important enough to be preserved,
reproduced, and made generally available to the public.
To ensure a quality reading experience, this work has
been proofread and republished using a format that
seamlessly blends the original graphical elements with
text in an easy-to-read typeface. We appreciate your
support of the preservation process, and thank you for
being an important part of keeping this knowledge alive
and relevant.
CB Modification Secrets Kevin Ross 1996-04-01
FM Atlas 1997-01-01
ARRL's Vertical Antenna Classics Bob Schetgen 1995-01-01
Vertical antennas are everywhere--on cell phones,
broadcast towers and portable radios. You'll also see
them on the roofs, towers and vehicles from Altoona to
Australia. And for good reason! Here are some top-notch
performers from ARRL publications, brought together in
one book. Vertical antenna theory and modeling, VHF and
UHF, HF, directional arrays, radials and ground systems,
and more.
Newsweek Raymond Moley 2004
Air Conditioning Service Manual Intertec Publishing
Corporation 1985
Basic Antennas Joel R. Hallas 2008
Passport to World Band Radio Lawrence Magne 2003-10
Explains how to tune in news and entertainment from
countries around the world, rates various world band
radios, and provides a detailed broadcasting schedule
World radio TV handbook 1991
Nothing in Reserve Jack Lewis 2011 Nothing in Reserve
invites the reader to an intimate glimpse of one
soldier's journey to Iraq and back. True stories set in
wartime, these are not war stories. Jack Lewis offers an
unexpectedly vulnerable glimpse into one of the timeless
tests men have faced: going to war, and returning home.
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While the veteran will find honesty and truth within,
this book brings a fresh insight to anyone interested in
what it is we ask of our soldiers. Early stories give an
authentic and often funny glimpse of military life,
building to a crisis of self all too common among
returning soldiers. Exploring the universal human
question of how we move through our lives, acknowledging
mortality and pain without becoming lost within it, Jack
shares with us his own journey toward elusive
redemption.
World Radio TV Handbook, 2005 Publishing Wrth 2004-11
The most comprehensive source available on medium wave,
shortwave, FM broadcast, and television broadcast
information, this handbook continues to be the ultimate
guide for the serious radio listener.
FM Atlas and Station Directory Bruce F. Elving 1989
Perpetual Trouble Shooter's Manual John Francis Rider
1931
Learning from Loss Brittany R. Collins 2021-11-02
Psywarriors Alan K. Abner 2001 Dead Reckoning, Alan
Abner's account of a tour of aerial combat in WWII with
the 357th Fighter Group in England against the Nazi
Luftwaffe ended in 1946. After V Day and a four-year
respite from the military, the United States Air Force
recalled this former fighter pilot to active duty to
wage a war of words against Russia's Kremlin
propagandists who were supporting their proxy forces in
Korea.
Castle of Water Dane Huckelbridge 2017-04-04 Castaway
meets The Notebook in this beautifully written
adventure/romance set on a deserted island.
The Atlantic 2004
The Total Fishing Manual (Field & Stream) Joe Cermele
2013-05-21 Gear Up How to pick the best lures, baits,
flies, and tackle for any situation and any style of
water you plan to fish. Learn how to customize your
gear, get the most out of your boat, and more. Set the
Hook Whether you’re bobber fishing for bluegills with
the kids or heading out after the muskie of a lifetime,
the techniques and tactics in this book will make your
trip a success. Hit the Water From small streams to
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major rivers, ponds to big lakes, and bays to the open
ocean, hundreds of field-tested strategies will help you
catch more fish with or without a boat. Find the Fish
Professional fishing guides from across the country tell
you how and where to find lunker bass, trophy walleyes,
huge trout, and much more right in your home waters.
When it comes to fishing, nobody knows more than the
writers and editors at Field & Stream magazine--unless
it's the guides, prize winners, and other experts they
interviewed to create this book. In 324 tips and tricks,
this comprehensive handbook covers everything from
flyfishing to bass boats to surfcasting, and more.
Individual chapters break down how to build the ultimate
tackle box, best bait and lures for every species,
techniques to catch all of the most popular gamefish,
and tactics for fishing ponds, rivers, lakes, and oceans
in every season. Whether you're a weekend angler looking
to hook your kid on fishing or a serious sport fisher
looking for that big trophy bass, this book has the
information you need, presented with tons of color
photos and handy illustrations.
Palmistry Cheiro 1999-06-01 The classic work describes
the world-famous palmist's insights and methods for
reading personalities and divining the future
Villages of the Moon M. E. Roberts 2005-03-01 Journal of
author's deployment to Afghanistan from November 2002 to
July 2003.
PSYOP Post-9/11 Leaflets Christoph Büchel 2005 "An
artist's book project on military 'psychological
operations'. A collection of over 120 propaganda
leaflets that have been dropped by the US Army on
Afghanistan and Iraq, as well as other similar material.
Based exclusively on material found on the Internet,
this publication gives a wide-ranging insight into the
propaganda strategies that the American army has adopted
in the Near East since September 11. The book is part of
the 'PSYOP - Capture their minds and their hearts and
souls will follow' project, which Christoph Büchel and
Giovanni Carmine created for the 7th Biennale of Sharjah
(United Arab Emirates)."--Cornerstone publications
website (distributor).
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